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October 22, 2007

Shirley Roberts, Planner
ODOT Region 3

P.O. Box 3275

Central Point, OR 97502

Dear Shirley,

City of Medford staff has completed a review of the South Medford Interchange Area
Management Plan, draft of September 18, 2007. City staff members participated on the
Technical Advisory Committee that guided the development of the Interchange Area
Management Plan (IAMP). This draft IAMP appears to be consistent with the goals, policies,
and implementation strategies of the Medford Comprehensive Plan, including the 2003
Transportation System Plan, and with ordinance language in the Medford Land Development
Code.

We encourage the Oregon Transportation Commission to adopt the South Medford IAMP.
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter.

Sincerely, ‘/{{
Robert O. Scott, A.LC.P
Planning Director
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